
 

 

 

 

Notice of Artificial Intelligence (AI) Use in Our Healthcare Facilities 

At Cedar Point Health, we are committed to transparency, innovation, and the highest standard of 
patient care. In alignment with Colorado Senate Bill 24-205, we are providing notice that we 
utilize artificial intelligence (AI) technologies to support clinical and operational functions. 
These tools are designed to enhance—not replace—the work of our dedicated healthcare 
professionals. 

How We Use AI 

1. Patient Scheduling Assistance 

We use AI-powered tools to help our scheduling team efficiently locate open appointment 
times with your provider. This allows us to respond to calls faster and reduce delays in 
care coordination. 

2. Medical Documentation Support 
Some of our providers use AI ambient listening tools to assist in drafting medical notes 
during patient visits. These systems help reduce time spent on documentation, allowing 
providers to focus more fully on you during your visit. 

3. Clinical Information Navigation 

To stay informed on the latest research and evidence-based practices, our providers may 
use AI tools—such as ChatGPT, Deep Research, and OpenEvidence—to help rapidly 
identify and interpret relevant medical literature. 

Our Commitment to Human Oversight 

While AI assists in these processes, every output generated by AI is reviewed and validated 
by a human team member. Whether it’s a note in your chart or a schedule confirmation, your 
care is always guided by human attention, judgment, and accountability. 

We believe AI, when used responsibly, can support our mission to provide compassionate, 
timely, and evidence-informed care. If you have questions about our use of AI, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for trusting us with your care. 

-Cedar Point Health Leadership  

https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/sb24-205

